| would support reasonable requirements for a back ground check as it relates to the purchase of a firearm as is the current practice.
Most States use the Federal data base directly as does the State of Oregon through the State Police. To me it would make more
sense and be less cost and more timely to use the Federal System directly.

The 2nd Amendment guarantees the right to own a firearm and this is a Federal Amendment and not a State requirement. It is my
understanding that sometimes the Oregon State Police is unable or very much delayed in their response to a request to purchase a
firearm. Using the Federal System directly would eliminate this situation.



